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Dear Parents, 

Greetings of good health and happiness. The new academic session is round the corner and once again it’s 

time for retrospection and thanks giving. Let us in unison raise our hearts in thanks giving to the 

Almighty for the year that has been the innumerable blessings and experiences of love and care, the 

lessons of life learnt, the knowledge and skills acquired, the opportunities of life enchantment, the 

chances of reaching out to the people of our country. Praise the Lord! Thank Him for His benevolence!  

On behalf of the management and teaching community, I thank each one of you for your whole-hearted 

co-operation. 

It is my earnest request to you dear parents, to give quality time to your children. Appreciate and 

encourage them, take interest in their life and activities. These are their precious years. Nothing can really 

substitute the love and care they receive from their parents and the sweet memories that would evoke in 

their adult life. These lay the foundations for a meaningful and rich life. Kindly ensure that they imbibe 

right values and are courteous and respectful in their dealings. Keep in touch with the teachers of your 

ward. We have a common goal, that is, the welfare of your child and as educators and parents we have to 

work together to promote the all-round growth of the upcoming generation to build up their future. 

Our is an English Medium School. But the purpose is defeated if your wards do not converse in English 

during and after school hours. Insist to improve their skills in the language that would make them better 

equipped by the time they leave the school. 

Once again I would request you to make special efforts to inculcate right values and attitudes in your 

daughter/son, to encourage refinement in speech and behaviour, to cultivate good reading habits, 

punctuality, regularity and self-discipline. Support and re-inforce the efforts of the school in moulding 

your ward’s character. 

May the Lord Bless each one of us and grant us lasting peace and happiness and enable us to spread the 

fragrance of His love all around us. 

PRAISE THE LORD! 

 

P.T.O. 

Foundress CFMSS 
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Please Note 

 It is compulsory for all the students to attend classes from the very first day. If found absent 

without prior permission, their names shall be struck off from the school rolls. The students who 

are regularly late to school will not be permitted to attend classes. 

 Only the students of  VI to X are permitted to come to school independently by bicycle. 

 No student is allowed to come by scooter / motor cycle / moped etc. 

 The school authorities will not be responsible for the students who are roaming outside school 

campus after the school hours, for any reason whatsoever. In case of delay in the conveyance, the 

students may remain within the school campus. Hence, you are requested to instruct your ward 

accordingly. (Please arrange the conveyance within 10 minutes of the final bell). 

 You need to ensure that your daughter / son comes to school in clean, neat and proper school 

uniform and with a decent hair cut / hair style. 

 It’s strictly mandatory to send your ward with proper Tiffin to school daily. 

 The school shall not allow any relative or neighbour to pick up the child during school hours. In 

case of any emergency, the child will be sent through a guardian with an authorisation letter duly 

signed by the parents with their mobile number. No one else will be entertained. 

 No child will be allowed to go home in between the school hours. If it is urgent then only after 

the Interval the child will be permitted to leave the school and not before it. 

 Your ward should converse in English during the school.  

 Those who like to apply for T.C. may do so latest by 20 March 2019. 

Result will be declared on the following dates in the Pre- primary classes- 

LKG – UKG -  5 March  7:30 am - 9:00 am 

I – II - 6 March 7:30 am - 9:00 am  

III – IV - 7 March 7:30 am - 9:00 am 

V – VI and IX - 8 March 7:30 am - 9:00 am 

VII – VIII - 9 March 7:30 am - 9:00 am 

Kindly abide by the timings given, as the teachers will not be available later, due to the 

commencement of Board Exams in our Institution. 

 Book list will be displayed on the notice board of  Pre-primary building on the same day of result 

at 2:00 pm. 
 

New session commences on  1 April 2019, for LKG – VII. 
 

With Prayerful wishes and God’s Blessings 

 
Sr. Daisy 

Principal  


